
 

 

21st November  2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to update you about the relocation of Rosherville C of E  Academy  to 
Cable Wharf. 
 
When I last wrote to you about the relocation we had been advised that the building 
would be finished in time for us to move in September 2025. However, due to 
circumstances beyond our control we have been given a revised date and the new 
planned relocation date is now January 2026. 
 
Due to this new date children will now return to school on Wednesday September 3rd 
2025. To enable the school to move smoothly to the new site in January 2026, the 
children will return to school on January 12th 2026 to begin Term 3 on the new site.  
This is 4 pupil school days later than previously published. These new dates will be 
updated on our website shortly.  
 
This new information around dates does now mean that your child will return to the 
current Rosherville site on London Road in September 2025. 
 
In preparation for the move, we will soon be advertising for a new permanent Head 
Teacher for the school.  
 
We are continuing to involve the children in updates for the relocation and are currently 
displaying a 3D model of the site and gaining opinions of our updated logo. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to ask me.  
 
Thank you for your understanding during this exciting 
time of transition.  
 
 
 
Justine Roddan  
Headteacher 


